
Florida Public Service Commission 
Director, Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870 

August5, 2015 

Dear Sir, 

I am writing to the commission reference Docket No. 1501 02-SU, Utilities, Inc. of 
Sandalhaven. 
After reviewing the requested rate increase of Utilites Inc. of Sandalhaven the increase 
submitted to the Commission is grossly excessive. The increase proposed is from 
$29.34 to $70.12 which is a increase of $40.78 on the base facility charge. That is a 
increase of 138%. Never mind that they also requested an increase per thousand 
gallon from $6.59 to $15.75. 
The Commissions approved interim rate increases amounted to an 18% which still 
seems substantial, however I realize Utilities Inc. still has to make a profit. 

Our Fiddlers Green Condo Association had to contact the Charlotte County Board of 
Health and have Utilites Inc. cited for percolating into the ground nearly double their 
permitted amount. This resulted in effluent from the plant on our streets and ditches. 
They have not been a good neighbor and in fact tried to mislead our board that they 
were in compliance. They were cited by the EPA for non-compliance. 

Giving this rate increase would be rewarding them for not adhering to their permit. 

Sincerely, 
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